

School: Nghia Lam Primary School Name: Class:			THE SECOND TERM TEST Subject: English 5 Time: 40 minutes		
Skill:	Listening	Reading	Writing	Speaking	Total
Mark:					
Comments:					

A- LISTENING (15 minutes)

PART 1: Question 1 – 4: Listen and tick or cross. There is one example. (1 pt)

				
0. ☒	1. ☐	2. ☐	3. ☐	4. ☐

PART 2: Question 1– 4: Listen and complete. There is one example. (1 pt)

0. I wear a blouse in spring.

1. I wear.....and a T- shirt in summer.

2. The crow oftenwhen he met the fox.

3. You can get to Hoan Kiem Lake by.....

4. I think Ha Long Bay is.....

PART 3: Question 1– 2: Listen and mark the sentence intonation ↘ ↗ .There is one example. (0,5 pt) ↗

Example: 0. It's hot in summer. ↘

1. Can I go to the museum by bicycle?

2. How far is it from Da Nang to Hai Phong?

B- READING (15 minutes)

PART 1: Question 1- 4: Look, read and tick or cross. There is an example. (1 pt)

 0. do yoga ☒	 0. do morning exercise ☒	 1. take a boat trip ☐
 2. New Year party ☐	 3. Spring ☐	 4. drink warm water ☐

PART 2: Question 1- 3. Read and tick (✓) True or False in the box. There is one example: (0,75 pt)

Tet is coming. My family is busy preparing for Tet. My father wants to decorate the house with flowers. He will go to the market and buy a branch of peach blossoms. My mother wants to have a New Year party. She will go to the supermarket and buy some food and drinks. My younger brother and I want to write good wishes to my grandparents. We will go to the bookshop and buy New Year cards. We all like Tet very much.

	True	False
0. The father will buy a branch of peach blossoms at the market.	✓	
1. The father wants to decorate the house with lights.		
2. The mother will buy flowers and fruits		
3. The younger brother and the writer want to buy New Year cards.		

PART 3: Question 1- 3: Read and choose the best answers. There is one example (0,75pt)

Anna's Healthy Lifestyle

Anna likes living a healthy life. She eats good food every day. For breakfast, she often has cereal with milk and some bananas. For lunch and dinner, she eats chicken, rice, and lots of vegetables. Anna drinks plenty of water and loves orange juice.

She always wakes up early and goes to bed on time. Anna does morning stretches and rides her bike in the afternoon. On Mondays and Fridays, she goes swimming. She is fit, happy, and full of energy. Anna is a great example of a healthy and active girl!

0. What does Anna eat for breakfast?

- A. Bread and butter
- B. Cereal with milk and bananas**
- C. Eggs and sausages

2. What sport does Anna do on Mondays and Fridays?

- A. Judo
- B. Basketball
- C. Swimming

1. What does Anna like to drink?

- A. Soft drinks
- B. Orange juice and water
- C. Milkshakes

3. How is Anna described at the end of the story?

- A. Fit, happy, and full of energy
- B. Lazy and tired
- C. Sleepy and quiet

C- WRITING (10 minutes)

PART 1: Question 1- 5: Look at the picture and write the sentences. There is one example. (1,25 pts)

*Example: 0. She / read / book / library.
She is reading in the library.*



1. My brother/ volleyball / twice / week.

.....



2. main / character / story / fox / crow.

.....



3. My mother / like / wear / "ao dai" / spring.

.....



4. You/ get / Dragon Bridge/ bicycle. 	
5. We / piano / sing / Teacher's Day. 	

PART 2: Question 1- 5: Write the missing letter. There is one example. (1,25 pts)

		
0. <u>sea</u> food	1. sea _ _ _ _ _	2. vege _ _ _ _ _
		
3. me _ _ _ _ _	4. sum _ _ _	5. grass _ _ _ _ _